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As you are aware during last couple months we have had to introduce tough
measures to prevent any spread of Covid within the development. Whilst it has
been difficult times, we were fortunate enough to prevent any spread of Covid
within the development. Now, the national and local infection rates are looking
more encouraging to return to some normality. We will now be able to resume with
some of our services that we had to adjust to keep us all safe.

BISTRO RE-OPENING

We are re-opening our Bistro from the 8™ March 2021. You will once again be
enjoying the restaurant settings for your breakfast and lunch. Unfortunately, we
still have to adhere to some social distancing rules. We will organize the seating
plan through next week and inform you better once this is done. It will probably

be necessary to have 2 sittings during lunch.

THE LOUNGE
Social distance rules apply, only one household at the time.

This rule applies to all other communal areas.



WEKLY DOMESTIC SERVICE

This service will resume from the 1*' March 2021. Same as before, you can
use this service for domestic cleaning or laundry service.

WELLBEING SUITE AND GUEST SUITE

Currently both are closed due to guidelines. Wellbeing suite will probably be
opening during April but we have no dates for the guest suite.

Car Park Gully: Tomorrow 27" February,
works will be underway to replace the gully to a
higher spec. This work should complete same

day.

Servicing of Vent Axia and HIU units: I have

requested new dates from the contractors and I

will advise as soon as I have new dates.

Carpets on the landing by Bistro: I am in the process of obtaining quotations for
these and I will inform you once I have accurate information.

Gardens: I am meeting with contarctor on Tuesday 2™ March to discuss current

arrangements and plan ahead for this summer.

Unfortunately, we had to say goodbye to Anne Davies
during this week. Funeral has now been arranged by
Anne’s family but we have been informed that it is
Anne's wishes to make donations to her favorite
charity “Shelter” instead of flower arrangements.
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I am pleased to announce that Mr & Mrs Reeves (Apt 56) will be celebrating a

special occasion this year. Celebrating 60 years of marriage on the 4™ of March

next week. We would like to wish them a very happy anniversary. We are in the
process of organising a fine dine/lunch event if this goes ahead it will be a great

opprotunity to celebrate this occasion. Mr Foster (Apt43) will be in touch soon

with menu options,

Please remember, if you are unsure at any
. point who the caller is to gain access to the
a SECURITY development please refer them to call for

» manager and a member of the team will let

them in.

Be aware, this month we had 2 separate
reports for fraud, one is a contact claiming to
be Visa debit/credit card and another one is
from HMRC both trying to gather personal
details.
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